
From: Sam Moodie < >  
Sent: Monday, July 22, 2024 1:31 PM 
To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: Kim Stockdill <kstockdill@islandstrust.bc.ca>;  
Subject: Support for application reference #PLRZ20240003 

 

Dear LTC, I'm writing this to say that I support Leif Palmberg's rezoning application for 832 

galiano way.  I think it's very important to our community for people to have places to operate 

small businesses and I feel that there is a shortage of land zoned for these type of businesses. As 

an excavation contractor myself, I see it first hand. It's an ideal location and would be very low 

impact to the neighborhood. Please approve Leif's application. Thank you.  

 

Sam Moodie 

 

 


